
Dear Chapter Officers: 
  

ICC just launched the ICC Coronavirus Response Center which brings together information on 

best practices, virtual options and solutions, and services to inform and assist your department’s 

operations.  It will be updated frequently as new information is received, so this is one to 

bookmark and share with your chapter members! 
  

Also, as a reminder, here is the link for the ICC survey: Building and Fire Prevention 

Department Resources During the COVID-19 Pandemic.  These surveys are being completed by 

departments across the country with a request to complete by tomorrow, Friday, March 

27.  Please take a few minutes to submit when you get a chance.  And thank you to those of you 

who have already completed it! 
  
Thank you everyone and stay healthy! 
  

Susan 

  
Susan Dowty, S.E. 
Government Relations Manager 
International Code Council 
3060 Saturn Street, Suite 100 
Brea, CA 92821 
888-422-7233 ext. 3111 
cell: 949-463-3544 
twitter:@sdowtyicc 
 

https://www.iccsafe.org/advocacy/coronavirus-response-center/
https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Euw-Fz1-0Ea4P1p0JGswN7G6ALmiQcNLrmzaG3KX3AtUQkxIUzJNRUJCOEdLWTVEMVMwQkpPQlVBMi4u
https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Euw-Fz1-0Ea4P1p0JGswN7G6ALmiQcNLrmzaG3KX3AtUQkxIUzJNRUJCOEdLWTVEMVMwQkpPQlVBMi4u

